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FRIENDS

of Wootton School

A HUGE THANK YOU %

Firstly, a massive thank you to the previous FOWS team. Your incredible efforts over the past
seven years have set a high standard for fundraising and provided invaluable support as we step
into our roles as the new FOWS volunteers.

Secondly, a big thank you goes out to all of you - friends, family, children, and staff at Wootton
School. Your unwavering support and generous donations have enabled us to raise an
impressive £2,101.40 since the start of the academic year!

Thanks to your contributions, we've already been able to make some significant contributions,
including funding a new hall projector screen and providing hoodies for the year 6 leavers. As
well as organising memorable events like Santa's tractor visit and an Easter egg hunt for the
whole school. We're immensely grateful for your support, and we look forward to achieving even
more together. Thank you!

Chair - Katie Bowen

Secretary - Alison Adams

Treasurer - Fiona Harris

Vice-Chairs - Hannah & Rowena

FOWS Volunteers - Lainey, Jo, Sally, Graham, Claire,
Laura, Sam, Laura

GET IN TOUCH

Email: FriendsofWWschool@hotmail.com
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofwoottonschool/
Or catch us on the playground
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FRIENDS

RAISED SO FAR

Thanks to your continued support this is what we have
raised from this year’s activities so far:

£533.72 - 4 Break the Rules Days
£123.00 - Cauliflower Art Christmas Cards
£724.01 - Christmas Raffle

£248.98 - Rags2Riches (2 collections) WO
£252.70 - Cake Sales (2 sales)
£218.99 - Mother’s Day Gift Sale

Thank you so much for your continued support.

of Wootton School

We have a lot more events planned before the end of the year:

» Class Cake Sales- Willow class- 10th May
Oak class- 21st June
« Wonka Bar Event- Every Friday after school throughout May
« Break The Rules Days- 24th May + July (TBC)
« Father’s Day Gift Sale- 13th + 14th June (Lunchtime)
« Sports Day Stalls- 4th July, backup date 12th July
« School Tea Towels- July (TBC)
» Rags 2 Riches- Next collection- 19th November

Further details on each of these coming soon.

SPENDING PLANS

Our goal is to fund thirty new iPads and cases for the school
as well as to enrich educational experiences outside the
classroom by helping to fund some school trips for the
upcoming summer term.

We are always looking for help in lots of
different ways:-

Donations Welcome:

Do you have any unwanted gifts? Consider
donating them to our school! Simply drop them off
at the school office, where they'll be put to good
use as raffle/ tombola prizes. Your generosity is
greatly appreciated.

Join the FOWS Team:

Even if you have limited time to spare, any support
you can provide is greatly appreciated. Drop us an
email if you're interested in lending a hand or
would like more details.

EasyFundraising:
Turn your online shopping into everyday magic

with easyfundraising. Sign up using the QR code
below or by visiting:
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause
then search for “The Friends of Wootton Wawen
School”. Once you’ve signed up your favourite
brands donate whenever you spend with them and
it won’t cost you a penny.




